
Deal  cemented  to  bring
broadband to Truckee
An agreement between Truckee Donner Public Utility District
and  Plumas-Sierra  Telecommunications  is  bringing  broadband
coverage to the Truckee area.

PST will leverage existing TDPUD fiber optic infrastructure
and  facilities  to  expand  high-speed  internet  services  in
Truckee.

PST is currently serving key commercial districts where TDPUD
infrastructure and fiber is present. Tahoe Forest Hospital has
been  on  the  system  since  August,  and  PST  is  working  to
activate other accounts in the area.

The area around Highway 89 and Interstate 80 are well covered
by PST services as well as the business districts. Residential
areas may be served depending on the level of interest and the
costs for PST to connect. Expansion of broadband services to
new areas will also be facilitated by TDPUD’s expansion of its
infrastructure.

There is an opportunity for homeowners associations and their
members to work together to facilitate PST bringing services
to subdivisions.
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